December 28,2020

Regarding: Estrella and Paso Robles Area Reinforcement Project
PG&E Routing of the 70KV Transmission lines

Dear Sir;

Once again this letter is to protest the proposed routing of the 701KV transmission lines.All lives
matter here in he [l Community. We built our home here29 years ago and seen many
changes good and bad. It is sad that the people no longer have a voice.

As R stated in his letter to the CPUC that we do not matter because we don't

live in the city limits.We pay our taxes like everyone else. We have gone to meetings, sent

letters of protests with valid concerns why these overhead 70KV transmission lines

should not be next to us. The high voltage power lines that are being proposed by the PG&E

Co. can cause different health issues and may cause certain kinds of cancer {documented by the World
Health Organization}. I am a cancer survivor and this is a great concern to me.

My question to you is why would you want to put unhealthful transmission lines next to our homes?
There are seven other alternate routes that could have been selected ; why this route?

Something that has not been mentioned yet is that PG&E Co. found Indian artifacts on the
property. We were told by PG&E that we would not have to worry about the

power lines going next to us because of the findings. Are you willing to desecrate an Indian
burial ground?

I pray that you would reconsider your decision and choose an alternate route. Thank you.

Sincerely,




